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North Cheshire Cruising Club 

Company Officials Reports - Health and Safety / Bar 

For Approval at Board Meeting  

Saturday 11 January 2025 

 

Health and Safety Advisor Report For NCCC – 10 December 2024 – James Wilson 

Nothing to Report 

Bar Report For NCCC – 10 December 2024 to 31 December 2024  

Firstly I would like to thank everyone who has given their time to volunteer to work behind the bar on our 

recent functions, however, we need more people to come forward.  I am willing to train anyone who would 

like to give it a go. 

 

The bar takings since the last report 9th December 2024 are as follows: 

Friday Club Nights    £242.80 

Work party and Sunday Lunch     £17.90 

Festive Cruise       £64.30 

Hawk Green Brass Band    £423.05 

 

Total      £748.05 

 

Some stock including Lager, Bottles, Cans, soft drinks and Spirits have been purchased at approximately 

£400.  The majority of the out of date stock has been dealt with. 

 

It has been suggested that the prices should be revised and that a “non-members” price list is created. I 

will prepare a suggested change to these prices.  The first challenges that come to mind are: 

 

1.  How do we program the till to show these two different prices? 

2.  How does the person serving on the bar know the person they are serving is a member? 

3. How do we deal with a club member at an “outside” function? 

 

I suggest that a separate meeting should be arranged to discuss the best way forward, with 4 or 5 

members namely The Chairman, Treasurer, Secretary, Premises Director and Bar Manager. 

 

Wishing you a Happy New Year 

David 

 
 


